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A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Washington Provider Network

Council for Affordable Quality Healthcare  

Exclusive Credentialing Vendor Effective January 1, 2024 

(Medicaid)  

Molina Healthcare of Washington (Molina) would like to share an update on behalf of OneHealthPort. 

The Office of the Insurance Commissioner (OIC) has approved Council for Affordable Quality Healthcare 

(CAQH) as the exclusive credentialing vendor for Washington, effective January 1, 2024. As a result, 

OneHealthPort has formally issued a notice of non-renewal of its master contract with Medversant, 

effective December 31, 2023. 

Next Steps for Providers 

1. You will need to register directly with CAQH. Your OneHealthPort Single Sign-On Subscriber ID
and password will not work for CAQH access.

2. You can go to https://proview.caqh.org/Login?Type=PR to set up a new account. Under First
Time Here? at the bottom right corner of the page, click Register Here to begin the registration
process.

Reminder! Molina requires that providers review their CAQH file every 90 days and validate and attest 

that their information is accurate to ensure our Provider Online Directory is up to date.  

CAQH Resources and Contact Information 

You can visit CAQH University at 

https://caqhproviewtraining.learnupon.com/users/sign_in?next=%2Fdashboard or contact the CAQH 

Solution Center at (888) 599-1771, Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. PT. 

For more information on the CAQH transition and sunsetting of Medversant, visit 

https://www.onehealthport.com/faq-caqh-transition.  
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